
 
 

Thanks for choosing McCue Dental Health, 

To comply with ADA, and CDC standards and to help protect our patients and staff, we 
have changed a few things about our check in process. 

• To limit the number of people in our waiting room, please call the office when 
you arrive and we will let you know if we are ready for you to come up 

• Please wear a mask or face covering into the office 
• Use hand sanitizer at the front desk upon entry 
• We will be having patients fill out a screening questionnaire and taking 

temperatures before going back to treatment areas 

Thank you for helping us make your visit as safe and comfortable as possible.  If you 
have any questions, don’t hesitate to call us at 414-456-1091 

 

Dr. McCue and the McCue Dental Health Staff 


